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16th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 will be trialling a new online homework platform called Atom Learning. The website is a very efficient 

and useful tool for the children to complete home learning in support of their class work. 

  

You should have already received an email with your child’s login and password details. These will also be 

stuck in to the back of your child’s school reading record.  

 

Homework will be set on a Wednesday and is expected to be completed by the following Wednesday. It will 

comprise of one piece of English work and one piece of maths work. These will be supported by weekly 

spellings, regular times tables practice via Times Table Rockstars and the expectation that your child reads 

five times a week. We ask that you continue to support our home learning expectation by ensuring reading 

records are signed by an adult and that all other homework is completed in a timely manner. 

 

We will be operating in school homework clubs to support those children who cannot complete their home 

learning within the time frames given.  

 

If you have any questions regarding homework, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr G Holloway and Mr L Wisbey 
Year 6 class teachers 
 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

